

Beech Green Primary School

Respect Achieve Belong

Newsletter for Thursday 23rd June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

You may have noticed someone was missing from the staff list last week.



After over twenty-one years of service, Mrs Nuttall has decided to take some time out to spend with her family. Her love of travelling has already taken Suzanne and her husband to some wonderful places; I am sure they are planning what to do with the lovely long days ahead. As well as a great teacher Suzanne, is an excellent dancer and dance teacher: she has do-si-doed her way through countless Gloucester children's dance performances at the Country Dance Festivals. Suzanne has a led the way in developing the science curriculum at Beech Green: children have loved the practical skills lessons and learned so much over the years.

We wish you the very best for your retirement Suzanne, you will be missed by staff, parents, carers and most importantly to you, the children. You have shown a wonderful commitment to your job; we hope you similarly get to dedicate as much time as possible to yourself and your family.

Mrs Julie Poulson Headteacher

@beech_green



Coronavirus

Mrs Poulson is currently at home after testing positive on Wednesday evening; cases have risen in the last week. Nothing has changed of course; it remains a mild illness for most people. Whilst we no longer have a duty to report cases, it is useful to know if your child tests positive and we would be willing to pass on this information to any families who are being particularly cautious. Please do talk to us if you need to.

Chicken Pox

We have had a couple of reported cases of chicken pox in Year 2, so please do keep an eye out if your child is feeling unwell.

Dates and Parent Mail

The website has a list of activities for this term; any changes will be communicated through Parent Mail.

Bursary Places for September

We have a couple of free places for Rocksteady and Inspired Drumming available from September; for your child to qualify they will either be in receipt of Pupil Premium or you can talk to us about your personal financial situation. Please email head@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk or bursar@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk or talk confidentially to someone at the gate.